
Shoes for Bricks 
Who needs new shoes? Who wants to help build a school? WE’VE GOT JUST 

THE DEAL FOR YOU! 
 

Running Central in Peoria is partnering with Building 
Hope in Kids – Uganda to raise money to get St. 
Patrick Boarding Primary School- Uganda ready to 
open in February, 2019!  

 
During the month of August, bring this barcode with you when you shop for shoes, 
spikes, apparel, accessories – anything in Running Central's Peoria store. They'll 
donate 5% of all barcoded August sales to BHIK-U.  
 

Shop for cool stuff  Show this barcode  Spread the word! 
 

 


